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From: Nancy Heykes <nheykes_gw@gwicc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 12:37 PM

To: Deborah Neuser

Cc: Sandy Ronski

Subject: Request for field naming

Goodwill Industries of North Central Wisconsin would like to exercise the $100,000 donor privilege to name the field,
realizing that it needs to be acceptable to and approved by the City.

Our request is to name the field: Goodwill NCW Miracle League Field of Dreams at Dewey Street Park.

We will work with the City to design permanent field signage recognizing major donors at the end of the capital
campaign. For this summer season, we would simply use a vinyl banner affixed to the top of the backstop fence.

Nancy Hoyher

Vice President, Development

Goodwill Industries of North Central Wisconsin, inc.
1800 Appleton Road, Menasha, Wi 54952

Phone: 920/968-6378 Email: nheykes_gw@gwicc.org
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